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Project Awarded to AEECPL 

Strengthening Safety Management at ONGC PAN India Sites through Personnel Deployment 

 

Project Brief 

The project’s foremost goal in deploying safety personnel to ONGC's onshore and offshore installations is to 

fortify and enhance the implementation of a comprehensive Safety Management System throughout PAN India 

worksites.  

In line with this goal, the Project has been named – Lakshya. 

This strategic initiative is anchored in the pursuit of several vital objectives: 

 

 

 

Elevating Safety Standards

•We are dedicated to achieving and maintaining the highest possible safety standards across ONGC's diverse 
onshore and offshore operations.

Accident and Injury Reduction

•By deploying specialized safety personnel, we aim to significantly decrease the occurrence of accidents, injuries, 
and incidents, thereby safeguarding the well-being of our workforce and preserving our valuable assets.

Fostering a Safety Culture

•This initiative is also geared towards cultivating a robust safety culture within ONGC. We aspire to in still a 
collective commitment to safety among all personnel, from the top management to the front-line workers.

Project Name: Project Lakshya  Confirmation Date: 21st July, 2023 

Deployment Requirement: 100 Safety Officers  Locations: 8 Onshore & 4 Offshore Installation 

ONGC Project Handler: Corporate HSE Team  AEECPL Project Lead: Mr. J.K. Anand & Mr. Mahesh Lanjekar 
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Through these initiatives, we are taking substantial steps toward ensuring that safety remains paramount in all 

our activities, protecting both our workforce and the environment. 

Upcoming Next 

Project Kick-off meeting with the ONGC Panel is scheduled to take place on 28th July, 2023. 

 

 


